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Mary Matha arts & science college

March-April  2018

The academic activities came to an end with the onset of End-

semester University examinations by the end of  March 2018. There

occurred a few more programmes prior to the closing of the academic year.

The World Forestry Day was observed on 21st March in which the Deputy

Conservator of  Forests addressed the students and distributed certificates

to the NCC Cadets who participated in a survey conducted to assess the

success of the Tree Plantation programme of the Forest Department. The

Department of  Zoology arranged a Photo Exhibition with the help of

Mr Francis Baby, an award winning photographer, to spread the message

of  water conservation on the World Water Day. The Radio Mango held a

pace bowling trial as part of  their initiative to discover  prospective pace

bowlers to be trained at  MRF Pace Foundation. Mr Rahul John (II BSc

Physics) got selected to the next phase. Our NSS Volunteers helped the

organizers of  Vitthulsavam held at Kartikulam with the conduct of the

programme. Two of our students, Mr Mohammed Hussain V (III BSc

Chemistry) and Ms Anju VB (III BSc Maths ), have qualified in the JAM

Examination  2018.
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